
Subject:  AmeriHealth Announcement - Important information that will affect your transaction submissions 

To: AmeriHealth, AmeriHealth New Jersey, and AmeriHealth Administrators trading partners: NaviNet X12 Gateway 
submitters and direct submitters 

From: AmeriHealth 

Sent: 4/29/2013 
  

 

 

Dear Trading Partners and Providers: 

  

 

I am writing to notify you that AmeriHealth HMO, Inc., QCC Insurance Company d/b/a AmeriHealth 

Insurance Company, AmeriHealth Insurance Company of New Jersey, and AmeriHealth 

Administrators, Inc. (collectively AmeriHealth) will be migrating X12 transactions from our current 

gateway to the Highmark Gateway beginning in 2013. This change will allow us to add new 

capabilities that enhance the overall customer experience. The following outlines some of the 

changes you will experience. 

 

MIGRATION OF X12 TRANSACTIONS 

As a result of the gateway transition, all AmeriHealth trading partners will send/receive 

AmeriHealth transactions to/from the Highmark Gateway. We will work with you on the following 

changes: 

 Trading Partner Agreements. You will be assigned a DataStream Trading Partner ID 

and enter into a Trading Partner Agreement with Highmark to utilize the Highmark 

Gateway for AmeriHealth transactions. 

 Connectivity changes. We will help you to establish a network connection with 

Highmark, establish logon credentials, and understand and implement the new naming 

convention for file submission and receipt. 

AmeriHealth is committed to ensuring a seamless transition with comprehensive communications 

and tools before, during, and after the transition to the new gateway. 

We will be reaching out to you in the near future with more details about this change, including 

details concerning Trading Partner Agreements. In the meantime, if you have any questions, 

please email us at gateway.transition@amerihealth.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael S. Zollenberg 

Vice President, Provider Network Operations 

AmeriHealth New Jersey 

  

 

Michael Robak 

Vice President, Information Systems 

AmeriHealth Administrators, Inc. 
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